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Press Release 
 

PRESIDENT’S HELPING HAND APPEAL 
 

 
I have set up the HELPING HAND APPEAL to provide interim support for those members of 

the community who may struggle in the coming weeks and months to make ends meet. 

 

Although financial resources have been made available by the States of Guernsey to support 

our community through these difficult times, we do need to recognise that there may be 

circumstances when we need to step in and provide short term support, to ensure 

everybody has the wherewithal to sustain themselves on a daily basis. The support will be 

made available in the form of vouchers which will be redeemable at our food shops, the 

pharmacy and Alderney Electricity Limited. 

 

If you require a Helping Hand please contact Gill Trousdale in the President’s office on 

820001 (Monday to Friday 9am to 12.30pm) or email president.alderney@gov.gg. 

 

All donations, gratefully received, should be made to the following bank account which will 

hold the funds on behalf of the Appeal: 

 

States of Alderney – Helping Hand Appeal  
c/o NatWest International  
Sort code: 60-09-20 
Account number: 49654136 
BIC: RBOS GG SX / IBAN : GB NWBK 6009 2049 6541 36 
Ref: Helping Hand Appeal 

mailto:president.alderney@gov.gg


 

 

Alternatively a cheque, made payable to States of Alderney – Helping Hand Appeal, can be 

posted to the Island Hall or left in the letter box outside the entrance door (no cash please). 

 

Any residual surplus funds will be distributed to local charities. 

 

 

WILLIAM TATE 
President 


